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Upcoming Events
Feb. 2 ~ Friday School!
Feb. 8 ~ E-Learning Day!  
Feb. 8 ~ End of Grading Block 3!
Feb. 9 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Staff day
Feb. 16 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Staff day
Feb. 19 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Presidents’ Day

We continue to emphasize that we have fewer days in school so
STUDENTS need to make them count. Attendance, showing up as

best they can, and being productive, are important. Being
present in school will promote success in school.  Thanks for your

active participation in your students’ success in school.

Please call (218)444-3130 or email
attendance@voyageursschool.org if your student will be gone

from school for any reason.   Lunch count needs to be
submitted by 8:40 am if your student plans to eat hot lunch.

Thanks!

Matt
Faver

Special
Ed. Para

Hi! My name is Matt Faver and I am
attending BSU for Social Studies Education.
I will graduate next December and will be
able to begin my teaching career!  I enjoy
playing video games in my free time and

even have several video game related
tattoos!  I have a cat named Princess. My

fiancé and I are getting married next
October.  I have recently worked as a para

with the Bemidji district, and have also
worked with Peacemaker Resources.  I am
excited to be a part of the Voyageurs team!

Feb. 8 E-Learning Day!

www.voyageursschool.org

Reminder - we DO have school

tomorrow - Friday, Feb. 2!

Students can access their headrush login from

our website!  Have them show you what they

are working on!

Check out the new resources page on ourwebsite!  https://www.voyageursschool.org/student-family-resources/

Welcome New Staff

Mark your calendars! VES Administration has planned for
an E-Learning Day on Thursday, Feb. 8.

HS Update
Nicole’s  

Advisory
The Dreamy Bulls had a

successful Block 3. We partnered
with the Bemidji Community

Food Shelf to gain some extra
service minutes and hope to
continue working with them

throughout the rest of the year.
Next block we are doing

Monday Challenges (instead of
the push-up challenge)... it

should be fun. Class schedules
are set for Block 4 and we are

ready for a fresh start!

MS Update Mak’s  
Advisory

Boozhoo from Cactus Clan! We are
braving another 5 day week (who knew

this was so hard, how did we ever do
it). Next week is a three day school

week and an e-learning day on
Thursday, so students need to check in
with their advisors to be marked for

attendance. This week in social studies,
6th and 7th grade are both wrapping

up their Civil War units and 8th grade is
finishing their Europe region. Next week

Mak will be on vacation so they are
finishing the semester with a project!
6th and 7th will be creating their own
state and 8th grade will be creating
their own country. I look forward to
seeing their projects when I return!
Please enjoy this fabulous picture of

Cactus Clan members Landon, Donnie
and Jaxx modeling their freshly beaded

cowboy hats done by Mak!
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